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SPONSORS OF BILL: 
 
Labor Committee 
 
REASONS FOR BILL: 
 
This bill would lower the reporting deadline for unemployment insurance fraud and errors 
from 60 to 40 days. This change is intended to streamline the process, give the Department 
of Labor more time to reach quarterly deadlines, and remove potential burdens from 
employers if claims roll over. 
 
RESPONSE FROM ADMINISTRATION/AGENCY: 
 
Danté Bartolomeo, Commissioner, Connecticut Department of Labor: The 
Commissioner of the Department of Labor explains that this bill would reduce the time to 
report fraud or error of unemployment insurance benefits from 60 to 40 days. Each quarter a 
statement is produced that outlines the charges for each claimant which employers may 
protest. Moving up the deadline would allow the CTDOL a larger window to address the 
protest before the next quarter preventing employers from "carrying the burden of a claim into 
the next quarter". This would ultimately help streamline the process for both parties. 
 
NATURE AND SOURCES OF SUPPORT: 
 
None expressed 
 
NATURE AND SOURCES OF OPPOSITION: 
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The Connecticut Conference of Municipalities: CCM opposes this bill stating that reducing 
the time period from 60 to 40 days would be too short a period for a municipality to collect 
information and protest. 
 
Ashley Zane, Senior Public Policy Associate, The Connecticut Business and Industry 
Association: The CBIA opposes this bill stating that large employers who typically use third 
party vendors, have delays when validating the accuracy of reporting, which may take weeks 
depending on circumstance. This would create challenges for businesses to meet the 
reporting deadline and damage their ability to prevent fraud and errors. 
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